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Mark your calendars for our upcoming Mini Book Fair, which will take place
on April 7  - 10 . Our Mini Book Fair will take place in our NEW school
library this year. We will be using i55bookfairs, a Christian based company,
which pre-screens ALL their books for appropriate content. They offer many
enriching books that will help shape a biblical worldview as well as many
favorites such as Lego, Minecraft, and Bluey. 
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This Mini Book Fair will serve two main purposes. First, to get some great
books into your kids’ hands that will motivate your children to read.
Secondly, to help our NEW library earn some more great books that all the
elementary students can enjoy for years to come. 

Monday - Decorate and Book Set up
Tuesday - Student Preview / Craft
Wednesday - Students can begin to purchase books
Thursday - Students can purchase books / Parents can purchase 2:30 - 4:00pm

CASH OR CHECK ONLY

LUNCH MENU
April 7 - 11

MON: Taquitos, Rice, Side, & Dessert
TUE: Popcorn Shrimp, Side, Fruit, &
Dessert
WED: Tudors Sausage Biscuit, Side,
Fruit, & Dessert
THU: Pepperoni Rolls, Soup, Fruit, &
Dessert
FRI: Pizza, Side, Fruit, & Dessert

DATES TO REMEMBER

Apr 7-10     Book Fair
Apr 11        Spring Concert & Auction
Apr 18        Early Out- Good Friday
Apr 21-25   Spring Break 

May 3        Spring Formal 
May 5-9    Achievement Testing 
May 16      Sports Banquet 

CBA ATHLETICS

MSB Baseball

Apr 4     Cross Lanes Chr.   6:00pm    A
Apr 5     Grace Chr.             11:00am   A
Apr 8     Mt. Hope Chr.        6:00pm   A
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Flower Orders

The flower orders from our senior fundraiser are due on Thursday, April 10 .
Please be sure to have your child’s name written on the top of all of the order
forms. If  you need extra forms, please stop by the office to pick some up. 
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Website: www.cbawv.org                     Email: info@cbawv.org                      Phone: 304-757-6768         

New Kindergarten Class to Open in 2025-2026
CBA will be opening a 2nd kindergarten class for the upcoming 2025-2026 school year. This is an opportunity to
partner with more families who desire a biblical education for their children. If you know of a family that would
be interested in CBA, please give them our information or direct them to our website.

Parents of Prospective Students can fill out an application online at www.cbawv.org.

The CBA Alumni Committee will be hosting our Annual Online Auction Fundraiser. We need your help in
getting some items! If you would like to donate, please visit our Amazon link so it can be shipped to the school. 

https://a.co/eAX5BKy

If you would like to bid on any of the auction baskets or gifts, you can use the link below. Bidding for the
auction items will be from April 9 (8am) - April 11 (8pm).

https://givebutter.com/c/HsnRMO

To reserve spots for the elementary spring performance, go to the link below. Choose which performance time
you would like to attend and how many spots are needed. The performance is free of charge, but spots are
limited. 

https://forms.gle/iVL9QWc8a96ndLUq5

https://www.cbawv.org/

